
Greetings Parents! 
 
The children really loved our winter theme in January.  And the weather 
seemed to correspond to the unit as well! Thanks for sending their 
jackets and labelling them.  You may send hats and gloves if your child 
prefers; just make sure to label them as well.  
 
We do not celebrate Dad’s Night in the toddler program.  The rest of the 
school will dismiss at noon on 2/4 to prepare their rooms for the event.  
Our class will dismiss at 1:30 like usual.   
 
To celebrate Valentine’s Day we will not have an actual party.  But the 
children will exchange valentines with their classmates.  Please bring 
valentines by Tuesday February 11th.  More details to come – check 
cubbies.  
 
Monday, February 17th is Presidents Day and the school will be closed.   
 
Scholastic Book Orders for February are due 2/27.  You may order online 
or with the order forms we send home.  There are great deals ($1-$4 for 
most books).  And we accumulate points to expand our classroom library.  
Thanks to those that have ordered this year.  Some of the books we 
recently read during our Winter unit were purchased with points you 
accumulated for us.  
 
Best, 
 
The Purple Butterfly Team 


